December 9, 2012

Kenny Wilson

PO Box 766

Dillingham, AK 99576

Mr. Chairman and Members of the Alaska Board of Fisheries:

I am submitting an RC as an individual and I am not with any organization. The RC is on Proposal 12 regarding the Bristol Bay Herring Management Plan.

The comments I am making on this proposal is to amend the 50/50 quota split to a 60% to the seiners and 40% to the gillnetters quota split. This is a compromise to a 50/50 split. The local residents from the Bristol Bay area would benefit from this compromise.

If the present quota is not increased, the local watershed residents will most likely be the ones to suffer.

Sincerely,

Kenny Wilson